
C. SCIT 2513
                    01

September 1, 2000

Re: Proposal for the restructuring of the Standing Committee on Information
Technology (SCIT)

_______________________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith the document SCIT/RES/1 Rev.
relating to the above-mentioned subject.

The paper and relevant background information have also been posted on the
SCIT web site http://www.wipo.int/eng/general/scit/admin/restruct/index.htm.
Other documents include:

- SCIT/RES/2, Extract of the fifth SCIT Plenary session Report relating
to the discussion on restructuring

- SCIT/RES/3, Extract from the first SCIT Plenary session Report
relating to working methods

- SCIT/RES/4, List of tasks from the fourth SCIT Plenary Report
- SCIT/RES/5, Text from the Government of Australia.

Paper copies will be made available on request.

You are invited to provide comments on the options paper, to reach the
International Bureau no later than September 29, 2000.  Your comments should
preferably be sent by e-mail to our address “scit.mail@wipo.int”;  indicating the
number of this Circular.  Alternatively, written comments can be faxed to
(+ 41 22) 338 84 60 or sent using the main WIPO address.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any further
questions or comments.

Sincerely yours,

Helen Frary
Head

IT Business Management Section


